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We love how our families enjoy the borrowing
cart! While most of the items are to be returned
for other families to use, we are now also
placing some activities out for children to take
home and keep. Enjoy!!

10/2 & 3      Lehner Farms Field Trips

                    (No Lunch ‘N Munch)

10/9 & 10    Storytime in the Sanctuary

10/16           Fallfest 

10/17 & 18   No School

10/23 & 24  FIrefighter visit

10/30 & 31   Halloween Parties/Parade

Our second virtue of the year is Peace.
The Bible verse to compliment our
virtue is Psalm 133:3. 
Please watch for the conversation
card and symbol coming home this
week to add to your small crate that
holds the card and symbol for love. 
We look forward to sharing this virtue
with your children and encourage you
to ask your children about what they
learn about peace this month.
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Happy October! We have a full month of
activities ahead. Beginning this week, our annual
field trips to Lehner Farms will occur this  
Wednesday and Thursday. Please note Lunch ‘n
Munch is not in session on these days. In the
middle of the month we invite you to our first
Fallfest on October 16th from 5:30 - 7:00 pm
weather permitting. Join us for an evening of
outdoor activities, fellowship with families and
sweet treats for purchase. If there is inclement
weather, we  will cancel  by 4:00 pm.  
Our firefighter visits are always very special. We
are grateful for Liberty Township firefighters for
taking the time to teach us about fire safety and
letting us tour the firetruck. Finally, we will end
the month with our Halloween parades. Children
are invited to wear costumes (please no masks
or weapons) to school on their parade days and
we will welcome parents to watch the parade in
the sanctuary. 

We invite you to join us for Storytime in the
Sanctuary on October 9th or 10th. One of the
Pastors or the Director of Children’s Ministry from
New Hope Church lead this program. Please join
us in the sanctuary with your child’s class on
Wednesday at 11:10 or Thursday at 11:10 or 2:40 for
a special bible story time. 

We have limited openings in our 3's
classes,  our afternoon 4’s classes and
our Kindergarten Enrichment classes.
We are always grateful to meet the
families whom you refer and you could
receive $150 off your April 2025 tuition
if you and the new family remain
enrolled through May. 
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